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qr{Ag{ETT GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS

@ RAILWAY BOARD)

(E-file no. - 334{345)
New Delhi, Dated - 0{.05.2021No. 2020/M(G1155/22

lCF, MCF and RCF
& All Zonal Railways

Sub: Provision of Braille Signage in coaches.
20.04.2021.Ref: (i) CDE/ICF letter no. M

(ii) Railway Board no. 2020/M(C)/'l 65/22 dated 12.04.2021 -

(iii) M/s Acme lndia letter no. RB/AI-0i/OU21'22 daled 05.04.2021.

Vide letter under reference (i) above it is learnt lcF has removed the Braille

signage from its vendor directory. ViOe tetter under reference (iii) above complaints

hive been received related to supply of Braille signage.

ln view of above, it is advised to get the issues examined and accordingly

necessary action may please be taken under intimation to this office'

It is further advised to ensure procurement of Braille signages against the lcF
specification only with strict quality control as per the specification'

For strict comPliance Please.

SUMAN KUMAR
TANTI
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c/- ED/Carriage/RDSO - for further consideration and necessary action please,


